
 

 

Notice of Changes on the Global Trade and Receivables 

Finance (GTRF) Terms and Conditions, effective 16JUL18  

 

The standard Global Trade and Receivables Finance (GTRF) Terms and Conditions 

have been revised and will be effective from 16JUL18 onwards. The update incorporates 

changes for core trade finance products and services, including but not limited to 

documentary credits, documentary collection, bonds, guarantees and standby letters of 

credit. This will bring the Terms and Conditions in line with the ways in which HSBC now 

offers trade finance products, including digital options. 

 

The updated Terms and Conditions is available for download on www.gbm.hsbc.com/gtrfstt.  

Should you require any further information, please contact your Business Development 

Managers, or send us an email at bdm@hsbc.co.th.  
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